
March 14, 2017 
 
This message has been sent on behalf of Tim Neff, Chief Administrative Officer, Faculty of Medicine. 
 
Please distribute to all MSB faculty, students and staff, as before. 
 
Dear MSB faculty, students and staff: 
 
In follow-up to the email you received last Thursday from Richard Hegele, Vice Dean, Research and 
Innovation (below) I am writing to advise that reports related to ongoing asbestos and air quality testing 
in MSB are now available on the University’s portal, managed by the Environmental Health & Safety 
(EH&S) office. EH&S will continue to post results as they become available.  
 
Those interested in accessing these results should provide their UTORID via email to 
ehs.office@utoronto.ca, using Access request re: MSB reports portal in the subject line. Upon 
submission of your UTORID you will be granted access, on average, within one business day. For 
instructions on how to locate the documents on your portal profile please see the attached. Portal 
access to the reports will be made available at least until 30 June 2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tim Neff 
Chief Administrative Officer, Faculty of Medicine 
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